
 
What is the study about? 

We are interested in whether children with 

sensory loss experience mental fatigue as a 

result of the interaction between the     

classroom environment and their sensory 

loss.  

What can I expect? 

Parents, teachers and pupils will be asked to 

complete a few short online questionnaires. 

Teachers can assist children in filling out 

their questionnaires if necessary. The    

questionnaires will take up to 30 minutes to 

complete. Teachers will receive a £15       

Amazon voucher for each child that they 

recruit. Parents will also receive a £15      

Amazon voucher for participation.  

Who are we looking to recruit? 

• Pupils in years 4-6, aged 9 to 11.5 with     

sensory loss (i.e. visual and/or hearing      

impairments), attending a mainstream 

primary school and with no additional 

learning needs 

• A peer from the same class without 

sensory loss 

• Teachers and parents of the children 

How will my data be used? 

Once collected, your data will be pseudo-

anonymous. This means that identifiable  

information will be removed from the data 

and a code will be assigned.  

We are hoping to use the data that we col-

lect to learn more about the  challenges that 

children with sensory loss face, and possibly 

to inform future educational policy changes. 

Interested?  

If you are interested in participating or have 

any questions about the study, please      

contact jennine.sharpe@aru.ac.uk ,           

saima.rajasingam@aru.ac.uk or 

elena.sakkalou@aru.ac.uk 

Further information 

Further information can be found at:  

https://research.sc/participant/login/dynamic/

ED793AFE-CF0A-4E05-B984-7BE5531E6168  


